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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

First and foremost, let me thank you for your efforts in the Honeybadger project, and to voice my support of the

proposal published on May 17th.

 

I'm an avid hiker and singletrack motorcycle enthusiast, and the new construction of hiking areas, and the

expansion of singletrack mileage is very encouraging.  

 

On the Singletrack motorcycle side, I would have liked even more expanded opportunities, but I believe this

project preserves, to a large extent, my opportunity to recreate on my dirt bike in this area.  

 

Of particular interest is the expansion of trail mileage off of Hell's Canyon.  Thank you for including that in your

project.  

 

I would like to reiterate from my previous comments that as I recreate in the Honeybadger area I support local

businesses, and this is particularly true when I recreate on my dirt bike.

 

Thank you again for your efforts.

 

-Seth Robertson

 


